
 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

The Information and Communication Technologies Authority is launching a public consultation on 

the Draft Decision for allocation of additional spectrum in the frequency range 5945-6425 MHz for 

broadband wireless access services in Mauritius. The Consultation Paper bears  

Ref: ICTA/CONSULT/01/22 and can be viewed on the ICT Authority’s website at the following link: 

You are invited to send your written views and comments on this document to the Executive 

Director, ICT Authority, 12th Floor The Celicourt, 6 Sir Celicourt Antelme Street, Port-Louis 11302, 

or by email to  info@icta.mu by latest 16H00 on 11 July 2022. 

28 June 2022 

https://www.icta.mu/documents/2022/06/Consultation_Paper_WIFI_Draft_Decision.pdf 


